Fond du Lac Blue Line Club
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
October 15, 2014
Minutes

President called the meeting to order.
Roll Call: 15 directors were present: Dave Whealon and Tim Pickart were absent.

Minutes:
Scott Skupas made a motion to accept the minutes and Steve Little seconded the motion.
Motion carried.

Treasurer’'s Report- Steve stated that we are good shape. Mark Grebe made a motion to accept
the treasurer’s report, Scott Skupas seconded the motion. Motion carried.

COMMITTEES
Finance-
-Summer synchro ice was granted to the Fond du Lac Blades.
-Figure skating items were discussed.
Hockey- Pat McMahon
-Practice times were discussed and will be the same as last year
-Squirt will be every other Tuesday
-Team Managers meeting next Thursday Oct 23 at 7 pm
-Thank you to all the tryout participants....especially to Marian University for donating
your time and expertise.
-Registration numbers: 30 mini mites, 33 intro to hockey, 44 mite-cross ice, 38 squirt, 38
pee wee, 27 bantams
-Thank you Joscelyn for the great PR.
-Safe Sport- requirement for all coaches and team managers to complete the Safe Sport
online test-free-access it on USAHockey.
-team managers must be registered on USA Hockey.com as a volunteer which is free
Figure Skating-Deb Prellwitz-
-registration numbers are low-
-FOTL competition Chair is stepping down- we are worried about the future of it
Bears-Terry
-Open season with the Keevin Cup in 9 days-
-Corporate nights - talk to Terry
-New people to do the National Avenue-
-Keevin has been dedicated his time for over 30 years
Concession Stand- Tim was not present
Maintenance-
-showers are in
-tube heaters replaced in Rink B
-new freezer in Concession stand



